
 
 

 

 

Letters sent out this week through pupil post & via email: 

o YR2 Fire of London Letter 

o Behaviour ‘Good To Be Green’ Letter  

o Holiday Club Letter 

o Meet The Teacher Letter – Paper Copy To Follow Monday 

o Copies available from the School Foyer 

 

Dates for your diary: 
o September 4th – Whole School Photo 

o September 4th – Last date to give permission and pay deposit for YR6 Redridge trip. Payment available on Parent Pay 

o September 6th – Miss Riley’s Class Swimming  

o September 12th – Meet The Teacher 3:15-4:15PM – More Information To Follow 

o September 28th – Healthy Together Drop Ins – More Information To Follow 

o September 29th – Coffee and Chat 9AM – All Welcome 

o October 16th – Half Term Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Week Commencing Monday September 4th  2017 

 Activities, Trips & Events: 

 Polite Redlands Reminders: 
o  If your child is absent from school, please inform the School Office before 9AM. 

o  If your child brings a packed lunch to school even though they have ordered a dinner, please inform the office at the start of the day 
to avoid wasted food and unnecessary costs. Meal charges will apply if the dinner is not cancelled before 9AM – We would 
appreciate wherever possible one week’s notice of lunch changes, thank you. 

o  Please name all of your children’s clothes and remind them to carefully store them in the correct place. 

o  School is not open to children before 8:45AM unless they are booked in Breakfast Club. Children are the responsibility of 
the parent until this time and must be supervised on the playground.  

o  If you wish to talk to a class teacher during the school day then please call and make an appointment, teachers will not be 
interrupted in lesson time. 

o  Please remember to ‘post’ only photographs of your own children on social media websites. Ensure no visible images of other 
children are displayed.  

o  REMINDER: Lypsyl, Lip Balm and any other similar brands are not allowed in school.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Website 

Our school website has recently been updated.  

Please visit www.redlands.org.uk for all letters and school information.   

Car Parking 

Please do not use the staff side or front car park for morning drop off’ s or afternoon pick up’s. 

A disabled parking space is available to those who hold a blue badge.   

If you need to travel to school by car then please park safely well away from school and be considerate 

to the local residents, thank you.  

ParentPay 

Our online payment provider has changed…  Please ensure you have logged on with the details recently sent home 

with your child. You will need to use Parent Pay to order your child’s meals and book and pay for clubs, trips, 

swimming and wraparound care.  

 

 
Polite Reminder: 

Only bottles containing water are allowed to be left in the classroom, please supply your child with a bottle of 

water for the day. Also, could KS2 children bring into school healthy snack for break time. KS1 and EYFS children 

will be provided with a piece of fruit. Please bear in mind that we have children and staff in school with life 

threatening nut allergies, thank you. 

http://www.redlands.org.uk/

